
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Harvey, Rebecca
Cc: Heysel, Garett; Aski, Janice
Subject: Art 3009
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 3:57:00 PM

Hello Rebecca,
 
On Friday, April 24, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a new
 course request for Art 3009.
 
I am pleased to let you know that the course was unanimously approved with 2 contingencies,
 namely:

Clarify what the exact title of the course is. There is a discrepancy between title on syllabus
 and title on course form. Excerpted concurrences do not provide clear information to the
 Panel about what the agreed title of the course is (or if agreement was achieved for that
 matter).
Excerpted concurrences do not provide clear information whether concurrences were
 granted or not. The e-mails are feedback messages from several units that seem to be part of
 a longer conversation. Panel would need clear concurrences from the units indicating their
 unconditional approval of the new course. (Suggestion to use the standard form for the
 concurrence.) The units would be Dance, Theatre, ACCAD, and perhaps Film Studies.

 
I will return the course via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the Department to address the
 points above.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback above, please feel free to contact Janice Aski
 (Chair of the Arts and Humanities Panel), or me.
 
Best wishes,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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